
Author Event

Saturday,  
May 4th 
11am-12pm

  Westborough Shopping Center 
Route 9 & Lyman St.  •  508-366-4959

Open Monday - Sunday 10am - 7pm
 www.tatnuck.com   

Celebrate National Nurses Month 
with a registered nurse who 
became an author!  Massachusetts 
native Ann Watt began her thirty-
two-year career in Worcester.

Join Ann as she presents her 
memoir, When Being a Nurse 
Was Fun: Tales from My Life as a 
Nurse.  The book is a tribute to 
nurses employed in this caring 
profession.  It contains honest 
accounts of humanity and 
medical humor she encountered 
on the night shift and in ICUs.

Don’t miss the opportunity to ask 
this RN questions about her career and book!  Learn why she never 
regretted becoming a nurse.

Ann Watt


